Letter Dr. Aspden to Alexander V. Frolov 1994

Acres High
Hadrian Way
Chilworth
Southampton
SO16 7HZ
ENGLAND

Tel: Int+44-703-769361 Fax: Int+44-703-769830

6 August 1994

Alexander V. Frolov, P.O. Box 37, St. Petersburg, 193024 RUSSIA.

Dear Sir,

You wrote to me on May $5 \, \text{th}$ revealing your interest in ideas for 'free energy' and gravity.

As you will know I have my own ideas and my problem is in finding the time and resource to work on those. I am a retired individual working on this 'free energy' project as a hobby and what I have to say and share with others will be published at my own expense and mentioned, I hope, in newsletters such as are issued by Don Kelly and Hal Fox.

I send you with my compliments a copy of a book I wrote a long time ago together with a note which highlights the parts of the book that now look relevant to 'free energy' or what I see as 'aether energy'.

I look forward to hearing of your work and progress in Russia via the New Energy Newsletter and wish you well.

Sincerely,

Harold Aspden